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                                                     An Aldridge Community Academy

2nd February 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
YEAR 9 OPTIONS EVENING: Thursday 22nd February 2024
The Year 9 Option Evening will take place on Thursday 22nd   February at 6.00pm until 8:00pm.  This is an extremely important occasion, at which the curriculum available to your child for their vital next two years will be presented and the process as to how they choose their options is also communicated.  
The event will start with a presentation at 6:15pm and repeated at 7:15pm in the main hall.  You only need to join ONE of these times as the information will be repeated. 
This will then be followed by an opportunity for you and your child to visit each subject area and discuss the options with each Head of Department/Representative from each area.  The option booklet for this year will be distributed on the evening and it is expected that your child attends the evening with you.

If you are unable to attend the event or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs McKenna. 

I look forward to seeing you on the 22nd of February. 
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Vice Principal – Quality of Education
